Final weekend for current La Mola senior centre location
Friday, 23 May 2014 15:32

Centre
Social | de

Majors

de la Mola

Next Saturday, 31 May, at seven in the evening, the new Casa del Poble in La Mola will open its
doors to the public.

The more than 300 square metre space will house a senior centre in addition to serving as a

meeting space for the different associations located there (local festival organisational boards
along with neighbourhood, hunting and artisan associations).

The locale contains a computer centre equipped with ten computer stations as well as an

already-functional group of post office boxes. The evening's activities will be open to everyone:
whether residents of La Mola or not.




